
Welcome to our first charity newsletter!

This monthly newsletter will update all our brilliant members on what we

have been up to as well as educational articles and featured articles from

our trustees and volunteers. 

We have had a very busy November and had a lot of interesting

conversations and exciting opportunities. Inside this issue you will find out

about our visit to Southern Water where we talked all about the pressing

issue on everybody's minds: sewage!

This month you’ll also have all the key takeaways from November's COP26

event in Newport. You’ll also get the opportunity to meet some of our

newest team members! 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and we have so many exciting

plans for the new year. 

Let's continue to fight for what is right in our oceans ! 
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